

16 may 2017

Dear Parent / Caregiver

2017 SOUTH EAST RESTRICTED RUGBY TOURNAMENT

Your son is in the school rugby team and we will be entering the SEZ tournament to be played on Wednesday, 24 May at St Kentigern College.

We will be leaving school at 8.30 am. We will be travelling by van and car, therefore, will require assistance with transport there and back, and supervision throughout the day. We will return to school by 2.45 pm.

Every child will need to have their school PE uniform shorts, boots (no metal sprigs), socks, <u>mouthguard</u> and all food and drink they require for the day. **Mouthguards** are essential - there will be instant disqualification without one.

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Monday, 22 May.

Yours faithfully

DAVE DI AVE

TEACHER IN CHARGE	
×	
CHILD'S NAME	HG
My child has permission to go St Kentigern C on 24 May in a school van or private car.	ollege for the SEZ Rugby Tournament
I am able/unable to assist with the team.	
I am able/unable to assist with transport.	I can transportstudents.
Signed:Parent / Caregiver	Mobile No: